## St. Monica's Catholic Primary School Advent Term 16th December 2016

## tkingassociates.com

For uniform orders

www.st-monicas.co.uk

## **Merry Christmas!**

As we come to the end of term, may we wish all families, staff and governors a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

Thank you for your support of the children and the school this term – it is very much appreciated. I was really impressed by the large number of you who managed to attend our Nativity plays and carol concert and I hope that you enjoyed them as much as the children enjoyed preparing for them.

Thanks also to FoSM (the Friends of St Monica's) who have been very busy in the build up to Christmas providing and supporting school events including the excellent Christmas Fun Night.

School will restart on Wednesday, 4<sup>th</sup> January. We look forward to seeing you then.



## WELL DONE EVERYONE!



We collected £3 1 1.75 for The Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal.

Christmas Fun!
Monday 19th December 2016
Wear something Christmassy!
Non Uniform Day



Hotshots Basketball
will start on
Wednesday
11th January 2017





Their beautiful singing was greatly appreciated by the residents. Well done to the girls and boys of our Choir.

The Choir went carol singing to two local retirement homes.



HOT LUNCHES FOR JANUARY 2017 NEED TO BE ORDERED NO LATER THAN MONDAY 19TH DECEMBER.